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Update on TIER:  Trust and Identity in Education and Research
· Presented by Todd Haddaway, Director, Database and Identity Management.
· The TIER Campus Success Program is a one-year effort to rethink our Identity Management System (IDMS) and service provisioning strategy.
· Identity management is complicated and dynamic in higher education as one individual can simultaneously be staff, faculty, student and alum and each of those roles can activate and deactivate over time.
· UMBC will collaborate with other universities to develop and adopt best practices in IDMS.
· We are testing three software packages that support identity management:  Shibboleth, Grouper, and midPoint.

Technology Recommendations from the Advising Task Force
· This item will be moved to the agenda for the February 27 meeting as Ken Baron (Assistant Vice Provost for Academic Advising) was not available to present.  Jack Suess (VP of IT) spoke about one small portion of the work of the task force.
· We now have date on what percentage of students register for classes within 24 hours of the advising appointment that makes them eligible to register.  The range over six semesters is the mid-50s to low-60s.
· Those students who do not register within that first 24 hours are less likely to get the classes they need for their program.  These students are frequently those who are already struggling.
· The task force will develop ways to use technology to help students complete all tasks needed for registration in a timely fashion.

Development of an IT Accessibility Policy/Plan
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Presented by Tawny McMannus, Director, Accessibility & Disability Services.
· The IT Steering Committee may be the most appropriate group to advise on best practices for an accessibility policy/plan.  
· These best practices will be regarding Electronic Information Technology (EIT):  websites, video and audio content (on websites and in course materials), electronic documents, etc.
· Advice from the IT Steering Committee is to create a group to develop a plan on how to solve accessibility issues.  This work will generate costs.  Tony Moreira to discuss with Dr. Rous.




Feel free to send questions my way.
Sharon Paul
spaul@umbc.edu

